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Dear Ms. Nikki Harris, 

I'm grateful for the chance to have a voice on the Clean Truck rule. Thank you. I vigorously say
YES to it and the work done by Ecology the Transportation to help make Washington a safer and
healthier state for everyone, but especially the more vulnerable population: elderly, children and
those suffering from respiratory issues. 

I strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO to continue standing up to polluting
special interests who seek to delay or halt progress. The Advanced Clean Truck rule is critical for
Washington to meet its climate targets in law and for improving our health. 

Thank you. 
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